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Comments: Thank you for allowing me to comment. I have spent many hours riding and recreating in the

Chugach  since 1998. I would like to see more areas opened up to motorized use and less area classified as

wildlife sanctuary. It has been proven that even the wildlife can benefit from the trails made by snowmachines.  I

personally don't like any of the plans put forward due to the lack of access given to the motorized user group. I

think that it would be benificial to all user groups to have corridors opened up through areas for the motorized

group to access the backcountry.  Thanks again for allowing me to comment and I hope that a plan is chosen

that does not completely limit the motorized group access. 


